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November 7, 2022 

Dear Maine Consolidated Families: 

Earlier this week the Arizona Department of Education released the 2021-22 A-F School 
Letter Grades for all public schools statewide. These reports provide information about 
student achievement and growth, as well as other key areas of interest to families and the 
general public. A-F Letter Grades were last awarded to Arizona school districts during the 
2018-2019 school year. 

We are proud of the daily efforts of our dedicated staff to provide our diverse students with 
meaningful learning experiences and the support needed, we are encouraged by the growth 
made by many of our students. While we are seeing many positive trends in the data, it is 
clear that we have much work to do to ensure our students achieve their full potential. There 
are a number of areas where our students performed well, at the same time there are areas 
where we can improve.  

 
Maine Consolidated School District A-F 2022 School Letter Grade: A (total points 86.44) 
 
 
As a district, our focus is on continuous improvement and ensuring our students recover 
from any learning loss. Our focus moving forward is on accelerated learning across our grade 
levels and school. Maine Consolidated teachers and staff are ready and driven to ensure our 
students have the resources and support they need to truly thrive.  
 
Congratulations! 
 
Thank you, families, teachers and staff for your continuous support.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. jroberson@mcsd10.org or 928.606.8240. 
 
Kind regards: 

 
Dr. Justin Roberson  
Superintendent 
Maine Consolidated School District 
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